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Reference: 20150312 THE TREASURY

Kaitohutohu Kaupapa Rawa

6 August 2015

Simon Johnson
fyi-request-2971-4d6a89b1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Simon Johnson

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act, received on 23
July 2015. You requested the following:

“I have read with interest the cabinet paper "New Zealand's intended contribution
to the new global climate change agreement” dated June 2015 that is available
for download from the Ministry of Environment's website .

This paper mentions the comments of Treasury in several places (page 10;
paragraph 78, page 23; Appendix 6, paragraph 7). Will you please provide me
with a copy of the report or document that sets out Treasury comments and was
provided to the writers of the cabinet paper.”

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit
for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on
your request.

This extension shall also apply to the time limit for transferring your request, should this
be relevant.

Notwithstanding this extension, | undertake to make a decision on your request as
soon as reasonably practicable.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision.

Yours sincerely

Mark Vink

Acting Manager, Natural Resources 1-The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733
fax. 64-4-473 0982
www.treasury.govt.nz




